
 

ALAMEH Statement 

The Association of Lutherans of Arab and Middle Eastern Heritage (ALAMEH) we are expressing our deep 

concern and solidarity with the Palestinian people in the midst of the ongoing crisis in Palestine and 

Israel. We call for an immediate end to all forms of aggression and violence, emphasizing the dignity of 

all individuals, and advocating for justice, peace, and humanitarian aid. ALAMEH supports peaceful 

coexistence between Palestinians and Israelis and invites Christians and people of goodwill to join them 

in praying for peace and justice in the region. Our commitment to advocating for peace and justice is 

guided by our Christian Lutheran beliefs and the teachings of Jesus Christ. 

Rev. Khader El-Yateem, President 

 


